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Attendance 
Attendance is always given the utmost 
priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for 
every child and class is to have at 
least 96% attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
 
YN    98.5% 
YR    92% 
Y1    88.9% 
Y2    91.3% 
Y3    95% 
Y4    90.4% 
Y5    88.6% 
Y6    91% 
 
Well done Nursery! 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Easter Fair  
 

Thank you so much for all your support at the 
Easter Fair.  It was a fabulous event and it 
was so lovely to see so many people there.  
We raised the fantastic sum of over £500 that 
will go into School Fund and we are very 
grateful for all your kind donations. 

Cross Country 

On Thursday 30th March a group of 
Year 3 & 4 children went to a cross 
country competition.  The children 
performed fantastically and overall 
came second place, which is a 
fabulous achievement.  Well done to 
all involved! 

Jewellery 

There are still some children coming to school wearing jewellery.  Can 
we please ask that children remove all jewellery before coming into 
school, except stud earrings (not for PE) or watches (not smart 
watches) Many Thanks. 

Easter Holidays 

School closes today (31st March) for 
two weeks and will reopen at 8.40am 
on Monday 17th April.  Have a lovely 
Easter holiday! 


